
Park Usage Guide 
Memorial Park, Walter Dick Park & Longview Park 

 
 
Reservations for each year will be accepted starting January 1st of each year. Reservations will be 
accepted either in person at the Borough Office or by calling 814-849-5320 during normal business 
hours. 
 
Please keep in mind that you are renting pavilion(s). The playgrounds are open to the public. 
  
Memorial Park – 1 Large Pavilion with electric 
 
Walter Dick Park – 1 Large Lions Club Pavilion – 1 electric outlet 
       1 Large Trout Unlimited Pavilion – 1 electric outlet. (Closest to the playground) 
       1 Small Pavilion – 1 electric outlet  
 
Longview Park – 3 Pavilions with 1 picnic table per pavilion. 1 flat fee of $20.00 will reserve all 3 of these 
                               Pavilions.       
 
Two separate payments must be received in the Borough Office within 5 days of making the reservation, 
one deposit of $20.00 (check or money order) and one rental fee of $20.00 (check or money order). Your 
check(s) will serve as your receipt. 
 
Dumpsters are available at the Memorial Park and Walter Dick Park. You are responsible for empting 
your garbage into the dumpsters.  If you use the garbage cans provided at the parks, you must place a 
new bag in the garbage can when you empty it.   
 
An employee of the Borough will check the park the day after your usage and notify the office holding 
your deposit of the condition.  If you are eligible to receive your deposit check back, it will automatically 
be mailed back to the address listed on the check.   
 
Profanity, loud music and bad behavior will not be allowed. Any violation will result in your removal 
from Borough property immediately. 
 
Dogs and/or domestic animals must be kept on a leash no greater than 6’. Please pick up after your 
animal and dispose of any and all waste. 
 
Alcohol/drugs are prohibited in the parks. Tobacco products are not allowed in the playground areas. 
 
 
  


